
Morez (Montagnes du Jura), february 01, 2018

 

Transju’ : 
2 options Jura-Doubs

In the best scenario, the original ski race (start from VVStar Lamoura / arrival in Mouthe/or Chaux-Neuve) 
will be maintained. This option will be dependent on the weather forecast. If the snow announced on 
Thursday falls in enough quantity to ensure the majority of the 68 km, everything will be done to respect 
the original race course.
The second option under consideration would a start from Bois-d’Amont (Jura) and finish in Chaux-Neuve 
(Doubs) with an arrival at the foot of the jumphill depending on the snow.
In both cases, the race will respect its promises : a great crossing Jura-Doubs in the landscapes of the 
massif, the sound of bells and encouragement. A fabulous edition for 40 years of passion !

Last registration : Sunday, February 4th at midnight
Final track decision on Monday, February 5th


